
 

 

 

 

 

 

Hartsville Museum 
Minutes 

Hartsville Museum Commission Special Meeting 

Thursday, October 25, 2017 

Hartsville Museum 

 
PURSUANT TO FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT SC CODE 30-4-80: WRITTEN NOTICE 

WAS DELIEVERED TO THE PRESS BY EMAIL ON October 9, 2017 AND DULY POSTED AT 

THE HARTSVILLE MUSEUM. 

 

Members present: Chairman Dr. Mac Chapman, John Nichols, Colin Hungerpiller, Judi 

Elvington, Sue Brand, Hilary Culbertson, Steve Tinney, Patty Holley and Phyllis Fields. 

Staff: Kathy Dunlap, Museum Director and Gina Tiller, City Operations Manager. 

 

New Business 

Chairman Dr. Mac Chapman called the meeting order at 6:35 pm. Museum Director, 

Kathy Dunlap unveiled a rendering produced by Alleyway Printing of a logo and a name 

for the museum’s event venue at 220 North Fifth Street. Dunlap explained that the 

selection of the name The Edition is a clever play on the word as the building is a new 

addition and the building once was The Hartsville Messenger. The lantern logo was 

selected to tie the museum building and the building across the street together with an 

architectural feature used at both places. After several questions and a lengthy discussion, 

the 9 member commission voted unanimously to accept the name and logo and to submit 

both to City Council for approval.   

 

Adjournment 

John Nichols made a motion to adjourn at 7:00 pm. Patty Holley seconded. The next 

meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, November 21, 2017 at the Hartsville Museum. 

 

 

 

Attest:_______________________                  Attest: _____________________ 

Museum Commission Chairman      Kathy Dunlap    

   

 

 


